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Dear Mr. Liljelund,

I would like to inform you about the decision of the Ministry of sport of the
Russian Federation regarding the development of floorball in Russia and the
participation of the Russian national team in the 9" World Floorball
Championship. '

According to the Russian legislation, the accreditation procedure for
interested national organizations needs more time, than you give us. For this reason
the Ministry of sport of the Russian Federation took a decision to assign all the
responsibility for the development of floorball in Russia and for the participation
of Russian teams in international competitions to the Committee of national and
non Olympic kinds of sports of the Russian Federation for the period of 6 month.

I kindly ask you to contact Mr. Gennady Aleshin, Chairman of the above
mentioned committee, for any questions you may have regarding Russian Floorball
and the participation of Russian teams in IFF competitions.

Sincerely yours,
Deputy Minister of sport

of the Russian Federation (_ - Pavel Kolobkov

MR. JOHN LILJELUND
GENERAL SECRETARY (
INTERNATIONAL FLOORBALL FEDERATION



